
Greenfield Fire Department
P.O. Box 146, Greenfield, NH 03047

Meeting Minutes
May 1, 2017, 6:30 pm

P E A Member P E A Member P E A Member
X 1 Chaz Babb, Capt. X 10 Louise Gryval H.R. X 19 Kyle O’Dowd
X 2 Doug Batty, Lieut. X 11 David Hall, Chief X 20 David Simmons, Lieut.

X 3 Caleb Black X 12 Eugene Hennessey, FW X 21 Ariel Temple
X 4 Chris Borden X 13 Dylan Jones X 22 Anna Voglino
X 5 Michael Borden, Capt. X 14 Jeff LaCourse, Dep.

X 6 Peter Censabella X 15 Alex Lange, Capt.
X 7 Tyler Chilelli, Lieut. X 16 Moto Maguire
X 8 Karen Day A.A X 17 Dave Martin, EMD
X 9 Kelsea Dubey X 18 Garrett Prince

1. MEETING CALLED TO ORDER: 18:30

2. ATTENDANCE: See list above.

3. VISITORS: None

4. NEW APPLICANTS: None

5. MINI TRAINING: None this month.

6. APPARATUS REPORTS:

● 13 Rescue  1:  In service,
● 13 Rescue  2:  In service, ready to go for lettering
● 13 Engine 3:  In service
● 13 Ladder 1:  In service – turn off has been fixed
● 13 Brush 1:  Not yet in service – being worked on, adding 2nd water tank and pump, trailer hitch etc.
● 13 Utility 1:  In service
● 13 Boat 1:  In service

7. DRILLS, MEETINGS, TRAININGS & OTHER:

● Training:   From now on all training nights are on Tuesdays at 18:30

● Rescue Training:   1st Tuesday – TBA

● Fire Training: 2nd Tuesday - TBA

● Rescue Training: 3rd Tuesday – FIT Kit for N95

● Other Training Opportunities: Next Sunday – live burn at Oak Park – meet at 07:00. Need people on Thursday

(daytime) at 10:00 to put more drywall up. Lyndeborough – 3 people coming – bringing tanker – plan to fill tanker at

CMRC to practice. There will be a drone coming to try.

8. OLD BUSINESS:

• Sunday Morning Church at GFD 9 am to 11 am. Open to all members who can attend.

• Road Race = Stephanie did a great job as usual. It looks like the race will net $3365. Thanks to all who helped.

• The Ram tool is here.

• The overhead doors are finished. Openers are available from the Chief.

• The lights are all fixed in the bays.

• All batteries in the air packs have been replaced.
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9. NEW BUSINESS:

• The outrigger is still leaking but Moto is on it.

• Two new Lieutenants are in place: Lieutenant David Simmons and Lieutenant Tyler Chilelli. Responsibilities have
been assigned.

• Deputy LaCourse brought up the need to start getting the wood cut & split to be ready for Memorial Day. Gene
Hennessey will drop off a load of hemlock. Also Warren Aldrich has wood all cut & split to donate. Work night for
cutting, splitting, and stacking will be on Thursday evenings from 06:00 to 07:30.

• Lieutenant Batty stated that the medical supplies are in the pantry now, not in the extractor room

• Lieutenant Simmons asked about Carfentanil. This is an extremely dangerous drug, discussion on how to handle
followed.

10. Announcements:

• There will be an EMS Recognition Dinner at the Shattuck Inn on Wednesday, May 14th given by MCH. If you are
interested let Captain Lange know if you are going.

• The training day for Symposium will be May 14th in Peterborough at MCH.

• There will be an appreciation dinner at the Barbara C. Harris Camp on 5/31 at 18:00.

• Captain Lange thanked those who ran in the race.

• Thanks to Pete Censabella for the delicious dinner.

11. Dinner for June: Kyle O’Dowd

Next Business Meeting: Monday, June 5th at 18:30.

MEETING ADJOURNED:  19:30

Respectfully submitted,
Karen Day, Administrative Assistant


